
 
                   

 

                    
REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF DURHAM 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
REGARDING AREA SPECIFIC DEVELOPMENT CHARGES 
FOR THE WATER SUPPLY AND SANITARY SEWERAGE  

SERVICES IN THE SEATON COMMUNITY  
OF THE CITY OF PICKERING 

 
On April 24, 2019 the Council of the Region of Durham will hold a public meeting, 
pursuant to Section 12 of the Development Charges Act, 1997.  This public meeting will 
be held to present the proposed Area Specific Development Charges By-law and the 
related underlying background study and to obtain public input on that proposed by-law 
and study regarding water supply and sanitary sewerage services in the Seaton 
Community of the City of Pickering.   
 

All interested parties are invited to attend the Public Meeting of Council and any person 
who attends the meeting may make representations relating to the proposed by-law.  
The meeting is to be held:                          

Wednesday, April 24, 2019 
9:30 a.m. 

The Regional Municipality of Durham Headquarters 
Council Chambers 

605 Rossland Road East 
Whitby, Ontario 

 

In order that sufficient information is made available to the public, copies of the proposed 
by-law and the background study will be available as of April 9, 2019 in the office of the 
Regional Clerk / Director of Legislative Services at 605 Rossland Road East, Level 1, 
P.O. Box 623, Whitby, ON, L1N 6A3, 905-668-4113 (ext 2054).  The information will also 
be posted on the Regional website at durham.ca on April 9, 2019.  
 

Interested persons may express their comments at the Public Meeting and/or in writing 
addressed to the Regional Clerk / Director of Legislative Services at the above address, 
or via email to clerks@durham.ca, no later than 5:00 p.m. on May 21, 2019.  All 
submissions received in writing and those opinions expressed at the Public Meeting will 
be considered prior to Council’s decision, which is anticipated during the regular 
Regional Council meeting of June 26, 2019. 
 

Further information may be obtained by contacting Mary Simpson, Director of Financial 
Planning and Purchasing, Regional Finance Department at 905-668-4113 (ext. 2301). 
 

Ralph Walton 
                                                                 Regional Clerk / Director of Legislative Services 

 

 


